

## **ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING**

## **Dear Association Member(s)**

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I write to inform you of the upcoming Annual General Meeting of the Pinn Medical Centre Patients' Association. As a Member of the Patients' Association you are most cordially invited to attend.

The AGM will be held at

## PINNER METHODIST CHURCH

Love Lane Pinner HA5 3EE

## THURSDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2025 at 7.30pm.

The Evening will comprise of some short presentations from the Board and we also hope to host a presentation from the Partners of the Pinn Medical Centre followed by a 'Question and Answer' session.

Should you wish to put a question to the Panel of Doctors, it **must be submitted to me** in writing no later **THURSDAY 4<sup>th</sup> SEPTEMBER**.

These questions will form the substantive Q&A format. No independent questions taken from the floor although questions of clarification will be encouraged.

Your question should either be handed in to the Reception Desk at the Pinn or, if more convenient, via an email to kevin@pinnpatients.org

The Board of Trustees do so hope you will be able to attend this important meeting. **To help** with our planning, PLEASE REPLY to this email by letting me know whether or not you intend to be at the AGM

Yours faithfully

**Kevin Mahon Chair of the Board of Trustees PMCPA**